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February 25, 2008

  
To:
Kathleen McGinty


Secretary

From:
Cynthia Carrow

Chair

RE:
Follow-ups to CAC Meetings

Date:
February 22, 2008

The follow-up items resulting from Council’s monthly meetings are provided below as a mechanism to better track issues and commitments.  Please note that distribution of materials for the March 18, 2008 CAC meeting is scheduled for March 7, 2008.
From the February 2008 meeting:

· At the meeting we discussed with Barb Sexton the pending formation of the Sustainable Water Infrastructure Task Force.  We appreciate and accept her offer to have the department report back to Council on the task force’s recommendations.

From the January 2008 meeting:

· As suggested at the meeting, Council has requested a meeting with Mineral Resources regarding developing an in-house report to meet the Department’s Act 54 mandate.

· As previously stated, we have recommended that the department view its mandated five-year study (which was due in 2007) under the Air Pollution Control Act as not merely a statutory obligation, but rather an opportunity to step back and invest in critically assessing the progress that has been made and what remains to be done.  This has tentatively been scheduled for the March meeting.
Thank you for your attention to these matters.  If you have any questions, please contact Sue Wilson at 787-4527.  

cc:
B. Sexton


J. Powers


K. Heffner


C. Simeone
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